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Teachers in the Red 

Photo Sophie Braccini 

On March 4th, teachers from the Moraga School District wore red in 
protest of the State budget cuts that threaten the schools. In the 
picture, 23 teachers and staff from Camino Pablo Elementary were 
joined by ten teachers from Rheem Elementary, five from Los Perales 
and five from Joaquin  
 
Moraga Intermediate School.  
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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